
How to find us 
White Hart Lane, Tottenham, London N17 7LT 

 

Bus Routes W3 – stops right outside the Nursery on White Hart Lane 
217, 231, 318, 144, 444 – stops on the Great Cambridge Road (just around the 

corner). 

 

Please note this year our summer programme will be                  

predominately taking place in the local community. 

 

 

How to contact us 

Tel:020 8808 6089  

Email :admin@rowlandhill.haringey.sch.uk  

Rowland Hill is an inclusive, supportive    

Nursery School and Children’s Centre in which 

all children and their families can make       

positive relationships, learn together, grow in 

confidence & self respect and be happy. 

 

Rowland Hill Nursery School 

& Children’s Centre 

 

mailto:admin@rowlandhill.haringey.sch.uk


Tuesday  

 

Weeks Commencing: 21st July, 28th July, 4th August and 11th August 2025 

Mondays 

 

 

 

 

Rhythm and Rhyme 

at Coombes Croft  

Library 

10.30-11.30 

Venue Details: 

4 Tottenham High Rd, 

London N17 8AG 

 

Baby Bank Support 
please call us to book an 

appointment 

  

Tuesdays 

Midwifery Team      

Appointments               
by appointment only 

 

Baby Stay and Play  

2.00-3.30 

Fun session for  

children 0-12 months,  

messy play and   

sensory activities 

Venue Details:  

Rowland Hill 

Wednesdays 

 

 

 

Felix Food Support, 

Wednesdays  

11.30-12.30pm 

 

 

 

 
 

Baby Weighing   

by appointment only      

Wednesday 6th August  

Call the Laurels to book 

on 020 3224 4207 

Thursdays 

Meet us for             

parachute, bubbles 

and ball games  

(0-4 year old’s) 

11.00-12.00 

Venue Details:  

Bruce Castle Park 

Lordship Lane, London 

N17 8NU  

 

 

 

ASQ Appointments 
with the Health Visiting 

Team, by appointment 

only 

Fridays 

Intergenerational  

Gardening Group 

with Natural Thinkers 

10.30–12.00 

Venue Details:  

Rowland Hill 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Midwifery Team      

Appointments               
by appointment only 

Services Running at Rowland Hill Nursery School and Children’s Centre: 

 If you need information and advice the children centre team will available, please call the centre on 020 8808 6089. 

Please note the children centre will be closed for a 2 week set closure, weeks commencing: 18th and 25th August.. Groups will recommence week begin-

ning 08.09.25 

If you need to access the food bank in the set closure please contact the OK Foundation. People on our Felix list will be able to resume food collection on 

Wednesday 3rd September 2025.  


